
 
City of Missoula, Montana 

City Council Committee Agenda Item 
 

Committee:  Housing, Redevelopment and Community Programs 
 
Item:  Substantial Amendment to the CDBG and HOME Program Year 2021 Action 

Plan 

 
Date:   May 11, 2022 
 
Sponsor(s):  Kendra Lisum, Karen Gasvoda  
 
Prepared by: Kendra Lisum 
 
Ward(s) Affected: 

☐ Ward 1 

☐ Ward 2 

☐ Ward 3 

 

☒ All Wards 

☐ Ward 4 

☐ Ward 5 

☐ Ward 6 

 

☐ N/A

 
Action Required: 
To set a public hearing to review the HUD-funded Program Year 2021 Annual Action Plan Substantial 

Amendment and HOME-ARP Allocation Plan.  

 
Recommended Motion(s): 
I move the City Council:   Set a public hearing for Monday, May 23 2022, to review the City of Missoula 

Program Year 2021 Annual Action Plan Substantial Amendment and HOME-ARP Allocation Plan.    

 
Timeline: 
Committee discussion: 5/11/22 
Council action (or sets hearing): 5/16/22 
Public Hearing (if required): 5/23/22 
Final Consideration 6/6/22 
Deadline: Click or tap here to enter text. 
 
Background and Alternatives Explored: 

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) and HOME Investment Partnerships 
Program (HOME) funds are made available to the City of Missoula on an annual basis 
from the Federal Government through the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD). Each spring, the Community Development division brings through 
Council our CDBG and HOME Annual Action Plan, which is a report that details the 
projects recommended for funding for that year. Last year, we presented on six projects. 
 
The public hearing is to present an amendment to last year’s Action Plan. 
 
In addition, the City of Missoula received $1.3 million in HOME-ARP (HOME Investment 
Partnerships Program American Rescue Plan) funds to primarily address homelessness 
and supportive service needs. This is a separate allocation from the ARP funds that will 
be administered through the city. HOME-ARP is subject to the same regulations as the 
HOME program, with a few exceptions, and is in addition to the HOME funds that we 
receive each year as an entitlement City.  



 
The public hearing is to present the HOME-ARP Allocation Plan in draft form. 
 
Financial Implications: 

Public Hearing only – no financial implications.  
 
 
Links to external websites: 
 
http://www.ci.missoula.mt.us/2601/Funding-Guidelines-Documents 
 

http://www.ci.missoula.mt.us/2601/Funding-Guidelines-Documents

